

April 8, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It's hard to believe that the end of the school year is in sight and that your child will be wrapping up his/her middle school experience. Each spring, IUSD high schools begin the registration process for all incoming 9th grade students. The purpose of this letter is to provide you with important registration information.

8th Grade Parent/Family Nights

Most Venado students are slated to attend Irvine High School (IHS). This is just a friendly reminder that IHS's Parent/Family Night is on Monday, April 15 from 5:30-8:30 p.m. (flyers were sent home today with students and electronically in mid-March). At this meeting, you will receive your child's course request packet, which will include your Advisement Appointment date and time. There will also be an Electives Fair, Student Assembly and a presentation of course scheduling and other important information. We strongly recommend that you attend with your child.

If your child will be attending another district high school, all IUSD high school 8th grade parent/family nights will be held on Monday, April 15. Please check each school's website for the details, including specific times and locations.

High School Registration Information

Students slated to attend Irvine High School next school year and their parents will be meeting with a Counselor/Advisor regarding class registration on either April 24 or April 25 from 1:00-4:00 p.m. Parents will receive registration materials and appointment times at the 8th Grade Parent/Family Night (see above). April 24 and 25 are minimum days at Venado. As school gets out at 11:45 a.m., it is not necessary to sign students out of school early for appointments.

If your child will be attending another district high school, staff members will be discussing the registration process specific to each high school at the various 8th grade parent/family nights, so please make sure to attend these meetings.

If you have questions, or would like more information about the registration process, please contact the main office at 949-936-6800.

Sincerely,

Luis Torres, M.A., N.C.S.P #35272 Principal Shannon Van Dam, M.A. Assistant Principal

Luis Torres, Principal | Shannon Van Dam, Assistant Principal
4 Deerfield Avenue, Irvine, CA 92604 | 949.936.6800 | FAX 949.936.6809 | https://venado.iusd.org